
To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Ben Killips and I am a downtown resident.  I am not able to attend today's zoom 

meeting to discuss Agenda Item 63041, but I wanted to pledge my support of that amendment.  I 

believe we need to continue to provide pedestrian- and bicycle-friendly spaces in our 

neighborhood.  Restricting the use of cars in this area will help make the neighborhood a safer 

place both for residents and those visiting our great downtown. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

All the best, 

Ben Killips  

 


